

August 7, 2008

Steven M. Traczyk Sky Candy Fireworks 10333 Ashley Oaks Blvd Riverview, FL 33578

Dear Steve,

Once more allow me to express our appreciation to you and the Sky Candy team for the fabulous July 4 fireworks display in the SouthWood community. Not only was the show entertaining with its synchronized musical score, but it was also visually engaging-- far beyond the typical single, double, triple shell show that most cities execute. The variety and combinations were so refreshing! Our homeowners loved it and they didn't hesitate to tell me so. In fact, days after the show they were still talking about it.

I also thank you for your professionalism and attention to detail in securing the proper the permits and licenses--which made my job so much easier! Our local officials appreciated the fact that Sky Candy followed meticulous safety procedures from set up to show time, and our Regional Vice President was impressed that you left no trace of the show behind in our green space.

All in all, the choice to work with Sky Candy continues to be one of the best decisions I have made for the SouthWood community. Get ready. We're eagerly looking forward to July 4, 2009!

Best regards,

Mary Lee Kiracofe Art of Living Director